
 
The Park Parent Teacher Association (PTA) 

invites you to join us for… 
our first VIRTUAL Park School PTA   

August 20, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 

At this meeting, members of the 2019-2020 Park PTA will vote 
for the Park PTA 2020-2021 Executive Board. 

 
This slate includes: 

 

 
 
 

If you were a 2019-2020 Park PTA Member, 
 please complete the following form 

to participate in this election: 
 

https://forms.gle/t3eufV5cfSaLYnEC8 
 

	


